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Dear Mr Brok,

To Mr Elmar Brok MEP
Chair of the Committee on Foreign Affairs
European Parliament

The Hague, 28 April 2016
IPC CFSP/CSDP, The Hague, 6-S April 2016
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1 would like to thank you, also on behalf of Nico Schrijver, Deputy Chair of the Political Preparatory
Group IPC CFSP/CSDP, for the excellent cooperation before and during our IPC in The Hague. We look
back on a very successful conference and t was a pleasure to work with you and your colleagues from
the European Parliament. 1 would also like to take this opportunity to extend my gratitude to your
team, who have worked very hard alongside our staff in ensuring the success of the conference.

1 would like to draw your attention to a short video report and photo series of this conference,
available through the website rarleu20l6.nl.

Once again, it was an honour and a pleasure to have you at the conference. 1 very much look
forward to seeing you at an interparliamentary meeting again soon.

Angelien Eijsink
Chair of the Political
Preparatory Group IPC CFSP/CSDP
Netherlands Parliament

States General of the Netherlands
Postbus 20018
2500 EA Den Haag

T. 070-3182388
ParIeu2OlG@staten-generaal.nl

Very best wishes,
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Dutch EU Presidency 2016


